Visva-Bharati
Santiniketan

NOTICE

The undersigned is directed to convey that the Vice-Chancellor desires to meet
Principals of all Bhavanas / Vibhagas of the University on 04.01.2019 (Friday) at
03:00 p.m. at the Conference Room of Central Administrative Building, Visva-Bharati.

All Principals of Bhavanas/ Vibhagas of the University are requested to attend.

Memo. No. REG/Netice/93/738 Registr:
Date: 30.12.2018 Vis
To:

All Principals concerned

Copy to:

v

Deputy Registrar & C.S. to Vice-Chancellor
Assistant Registrar, Meetings
— with a request to kindly arrange to provide Tea and snacks.
P.A to Registrar
University Webmaster: with a request to upload it in the Visva-Bharati website
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